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th

 December 2018 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We are really lucky to be able to offer the NSPCC lesson specific to Year 2 and 3 pupils.  For your information the class 

will be discussing the NSPCC’s Underwear Rule. This forms part of the Year 2 and 3 PSHCE curriculum. 

 

We will be teaching our pupils the Underwear Rule, using the ‘PANTS’ acrostic, which is like a green cross code for 

staying safe. PANTS stands for:   

 

• Privates are private 

• Always remember your body belongs to you 

• Talk about secrets that upset you 

• Speak up, someone can help 

 

The lessons will introduce a range of ideas, all delivered in a way that’s age appropriate. 

 

If you would like to know more about the NSPCC’s campaign and see how you can keep your children safe in 

partnership with our school, more information can be found at nspcc.org.uk/underwearrule. 

 

If you would not like your child to take part in this lesson please let the school know. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Alice Burnage 

 

Inclusion Team 

 

 


